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Student Voice 08-02-21 
Matters Arising 

 
Date Raised Action Who Update 
26/03/2018 Referendum on exams before Christmas during the academic 

year 2018/19.  
Student 
President 

This has already been updated on that it would need to be carried 
over until 21/22 officers 

11/02/2019 Campaign for a phasing out of single use coffee cups  VP GSBS Ongoing. 

25/11/19 Plactic free campus – get rid of all single use plastics and 
strofoam on campus (with exception of plactic straws available 
on request only)  

VP GSBS  Ongoing. 

25/11/19 Every programme cohort to have a session on academic writing 
and expectations within that course.  

VP GSBS, 
VP SCEBE 
& VP SHLS  

SHLS-Meeting with ADLTQ 
SCEBE- Met with ADLTQ and there are academic skills workshops 
within school and have feedback to Department Rep 

25/11/19 Replacement/upgrade of equipment in ARC inclusive of 
weightlifiting equipment 

VP SCEBE Ongoing. 

25/11/19 Increase wildflowers on campus VP GSBS Ongoing. 

25/11/19 Reflection spaces (for prayer, quiet space) to be in each building 
on campus 

VP SCEBE Ongoing. 

25/11/19 More food recycling bins on campus including in satellite 
catering venues (learning café, recharge café, re:Union bar) 

VP GSBS Ongoing. 

10/02/20 Turn left over cafeteria food into take home meals for students 
in need 

VP SCEBE Ongoing. 

10/02/20 Improved sanitation on campus – change metal door handles to 
brass  

Student 
President 

Meeting with estates in diary before Student Voice. Will update 
at Student Voice. 

07/12/20 Wider variety of GCU branded merchandise including 
personalisation options  

Student 
President 

Agreed in principal 

07/12/20 GCU Must Seek SA Advance Input On All Future Emails / Other 
Comms to Students 

Student 
President 

Completed 

07/12/20 Embed Climate Change training into the curriculum  VP GSBS Ongoing. 

07/12/20 University should work in partnership with more of the car parks 
in the city centre and providing deals for students 

VP GSBS Ongoing. 
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07/12/20 Request university to track student suicdes and known 
attempted suicides 

VP SCEBE Have been appointed to working group on student suicide. 
Working group to commence in February 

 
 
 


